
CALARA NEWSLETTER JANUARY 2020 

 

The Chairman and the Committee wish everyone a Healthy, Happy and Prosperous 2020. 

 

Today we will be entertained by Tony Harris in “The Character of Churchill” 

 

ART and CRAFT-Chris Coleman-Friday afternoons. 

The Art starts again on Friday 10
th

 January at 1.45pm and the Craft at 2.00pm here in the Village 

Hall. We look forward to meeting up again. Anyone wanting a new hobby is welcome to come 

along. We are a friendly group, with no pressure, you just work at your own pace. 

 

BOWLS-Chris Frost-Tuesday afternoons. 

The short mat bowls group meet on Tuesday afternoons 2.45-5.00pm. The first meeting this year 

will be on Tuesday January 7
th

. 

 

LINE DANCING-Jackie Baker Wednesday afternoons. 

We welcome new beginners to our first class 1.15-2.15 on 8
th

 January when it’s back to basics. The 

second class 2.30-4.00 follows the usual format. Any queries contact Jackie. 

 

ELASTIX- Barbara Lowe-Monday mornings. 

There are two classes on Monday mornings at 10.00am and 11.00am. The first class of the New 

Year is on January 6
th

. 

 

CRIBBAGE-Gwen Hawkes Monday afternoons. 

The cribbage group meet in the committee room on Mondays 2.00-4.00pm. The cost is £2 including 

refreshments. Contact Gwen. 

 

WHIST-Gwen Hawkes-Wednesday afternoons. 

The Whist group meet on Wednesdays in the committee room 1.15-3.15pm. The cost is £3 including 

raffle. New members always welcome. Contact Gwen. 

 

WALKS-Sylvia Wadeson 

The walking groups are not meeting in January but will restart in February. 

  

LUNCHES-Lyn Powell 

On January 30
th

 it is intended that we will go to The Park Gate Inn on the Ashford Road. It will be   

12.00 for 12.30 as usual. Please see Lyn to book your place. 

 

SINGING GROUP-Terry Moyle-Thursday afternoons. 

The singing group will resume on Thursday 23
rd

 January. All Welcome! 

 

THEATRE VISITS-Terry Moyle 

Theatre Outing,Wednesday 15
th

 April. There are still a few places available to see Bang Bang it is a 

farce by John Cleese at the Orchard Theatre Dartford. A deposit of £5.00 is required today with the 

balance approx £30.00 payable next month. 

The thriller “The Cat and The Canary” 

It has a good cast and is coming to The Orchard in July. If you are interested please see me during 

the tea break. The date for this would be Wednesday 22
nd

 July and the cost similar to Bang Bang. 

 

NEXT MONTHS MEETING-February 7
th

, when we will be entertained by Rob T a vocalist 

and Ukulele player.   


